Stavros Niarchos Foundation Cultural Center - Announcement of Commencement of Food and Beverage
Units Tender

In view of the upcoming expiration of our collaboration with the current Operators of the Agora Bistro, Canal
Café, Park Kiosk & Park Canteens, Pharos Café, we are delighted to invite you to participate in the process to
select the new, most suitable Operators for the Stavros Niarchos Foundation Cultural Center (SNFCC) Food
and Beverage (F&B) units mentioned above.

Five years since it began its operation, the SNFCC continues its journey as a public space open to the world,
where every person has free access and participation in a variety of cultural, educational, recreational, sports,
and environmental activities and events. In this context, we have an exciting opportunity for you to contribute
to the delivery of a landmark food and beverage offer which matches the identity of SNFCC as a stunning
architectural and cultural meeting point of international scope. Thus, we are looking for Operators who will be

able to offer an excellent food and beverage experience, covering the taste needs of various visitors in different
spaces of the SNFCC.

If you are interested in participating in this procedure, please find here the Non-Disclosure Agreement, which
must be completed with the data requested, duly signed and returned scanned to the e-mail address
tender.fnb@snfcc.org by January 17t 2022, 17:00 (GR) and via courier to the address Stavros Niarchos
Foundation Cultural Center, 364 Syggrou Avenue, 17674 Kallithea, to the attention of Mrs. Natassa
Zacharioudaki.

Once we have received the Non - Disclosure Agreement, we will send you via e-mail the tender material that
includes the invitation for proposals (the “Invitation”) and all the information you need, in order to prepare
your Proposal. In the Invitation, among other information, you will find details on SNFCC’s core values which
are a vital part of its vision. It is our aim to cooperate with entities that share the same vision.

Delta Lambda Hospitality Ltd Company, (“DL-H"), an established London-based strategic advisory,
specialized in providing F&B advice to hospitality projects internationally, is serving as our advisor on this
tender.

The proposals must be submitted on Monday, March 14, 2022.

We look forward to receiving your proposal.
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